
  Opportunities to Serve Now  

Liturgy & Worship: 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 

Contact: Jo Mogan croknitmom1984@gmail.com 

The following volunteers are needed to serve at Mass each month so that each volunteer in obligated to only 

serve once a month. The minimum number assures that each minister serve twice a month. 

Qualifications: Extraordinary ministers must be registered, confirmed members in good standing who are 16 or 

older. You must complete a 3 hour training to begin serving. 

 
 
Ushers: 

Contact: Brad Simmons  bradsimmons94@yahoo.com 

Ushers are responsible for seating parishioners, assisting with collections and Communion 

process flow, passing out items as needed and handling emergencies.  Ushers are some of 

the best ambassadors for our church!  
 

Hospitality:  (Sign up at the Ushers table) 

The hospitality committee is looking for more members to welcome parishioners and visitors before each Mass. 

Greeters hand out bulletins and answer questions.   
 

Music Ministry: 

Contact: Katie DeVet     devet.duet@gmail.com   or 806-782-7258 

Join this wonderful group of professional and volunteer musicians that work together 

to provide music for Masses and other services at Holy Spirit. Musicians of all ages and 

skill levels are welcome! 

Greatest needs are choral singers for the 10:30 am Mass (Placement audition re-

quired), Cantors (must participate in choir), Praise and Worship musicians for the 4 pm Mass. Contact Tabor 

Brooks at tabor.brooks@yahoo.com  Also needed are instrumentalists and keyboardists (piano or organ or both 

with a willingness to serve as a sub) 

  Need Have Min. Needed 

Saturday 5:00 PM 40 20 20 

Sunday 8:00 AM 40 20 20 

Sunday 10:30 AM 92 33 60 

Sunday 4:00 PM 64 31 33 

What return can I make to the Lord for all he has given me? Psalm 116 

The following Ministries 

need volunteers!! 

Also needed: 

Audio Visual Volunteers 

Operate the sound sys-

tem and screens during 

the Masses. 



“Make the body of Christ a living, breathing reality. Review your own treasury of resources and de-
cide how they can best serve God.” 

  Nursery 

Contact: Leslie Arcisz    at (214)437-6936 

The nursery is in need of 2 more workers! Workers are paid $10 per hour and 

must be 18 or older. All nursery workers will need to complete Safe Environment 

training.  Nursery hours are Sundays 8:45 am—12 noon and  

3:45 –5:00 pm and on Wednesday evenings from 5:45 pm—9:00 pm. 

 

Contact:  Grace Simmons    

gracesimmons@sbcglobal.net   (806)407-0030  

Altar Linens used during the weekend and daily Masses are laundered and 

ironed every week by a very special group of parishioners. Currently we are trying to recruit enough volun-

teers so that you will only be responsible for the linens one or two weeks during the year.  

Spiritual Life & Prayer 

Communion Ministers to the Sick 

Contact: Kaye Villalba     k_villalba@yahoo.com 

Holy Spirit receives many requests for communion from those 

unable to attend Mass. Ministers to the sick regularly take communion to patients in nursing homes and hospitals. 

Ministers must be confirmed registered parishioners who have reached the age of 16 and have transportation.  If 

you are unable to commit to weekly service, substitutes are also needed. As our ministry grows and reaches out to 

so many, there is a growing need for Spanish speaking ministers.  

 

Evangelization: 

Contact: Jennifer Emerson   jenniferbemerson@gmail.com  or (806)777-2118 

The Evangelization Group is encouraging all parishioners to participate in Evangelization through prayer. Pray a 

Memorare a Day for the conversion on souls. Attend the Holy Hour for Evangelization the last Tuesday of the month 

at 6:30 pm. Sign up to fast one or more days per month. 

 

Holy Spirit Prayer Group 

Contact: Linda Hageman 

The Holy Spirit Prayer Group meets the 2nd Thursday of each month for an hour of praise and worship, scripture 

reflection and prayer. The group meets from 6:30—7:30 PM in the Chapel and welcomes your individual prayer re-

quests. You are welcome to join this group at any time. 

 

Development : 

Stewardship, Special Events, Grant Writing 

Contact: Michael Lyles 

The Stewardship Committee is looking for new members willing to commit to meeting to formulate plans of action 

to continue the active involvement of parishioners at Holy Spirit. Additionally the group oversees fundraising and 

works on the development of Capital campaigns. 

If not us, Who?   If not here, Where?    If not now, When?   If not for the Kingdom?  Why?  



Social Action 
St. Benedict’s  

Contact: Joe MacLean  at joemelmaclean2000@yahoo.com 

Or Craig Bednarz   craigbednarz@me.com 

Holy Spirit serves food provided by the Food Bank to those who come hungry to St. Bene-

dict’s on Monday evenings as well as on the third Thursday of each month. Joe MacLean 

organizes the Monday and Thursday groups. Craig Bednarz organizes a Saturday evening meal every 6 weeks. Holy 

Spirit is responsible for providing the food as well as serving. If you could prepare food every six weeks or are in-

terested in serving, please contact Joe or Craig. You need to be able to be at St. Benedict’s by 4:30 and remain un-

til 6:00 when serving ends. 

Mission Trip 

For the last 4 years, Holy Spirit has sent a mission team to Valley of the Angels Orphanage in Guatemala. Valley of 

the Angels provides around 200 at-risk children with an education, room, and board throughout the school year. 

During their week in Guatemala, the mission team spends time playing with the children, helping with homework, 

leading activities, and visiting the poor in the surrounding communities. If you are interested in going on the trip in 

the summer of 2020 or would be interested in helping to provide a scholarship for someone to go on the trip, you 

can contact the church office or Stacy Saultz at stacysaultz@gmail.com  

 

Facilities Maintenance 

Contact: Rob DeVet at r.o.devet@gmail.com 

Keeping a busy facility like Holy Spirit in top shape is a 

big job! Do you have a special skill or trade you would 

be willing to share on a voluntary basis? There are 

times when a small fix is needed or expert advice helps 

us determine the magnitude of the problem.  We often 

need the help of electricians, plumbers, woodworkers, 

or general handymen. Please let Rob DeVet know if you 

can help should the need arise.  

 

Groundskeeping: 

Contact: Karen Macha  karen@holyspiritlubbock.org or come by the office 

The landscaping around the church needs an occasional “clean up.” We are seeking volunteers willing to assume 

responsibility for the care of an area around the church. This involves a little weed pulling, trimming, raking leaves, 

cleaning out and picking up trash that our wonderful West Texas wind brings in from our neighbors.  

 

Adult Faith Formation 
Contact: John Arcisz  (469)261-8637 or j.arcisz@yahoo.com 

Are you interested in helping facilitate and organize Adult Faith classes? Do you have 

ideas for future classes or would you be willing to lead a class in the future? 

Please consider joining a class this Fall. The class schedule is in the bulletin, on the 

website, or on our app. You are welcome to begin attending a class at any time.  

Youth Faith Formation 

Contacts:  CCE (Grades Prek—6) Mary Ellen Doskocil  medoskocil@holyspiritlubbock.org  (806)698-6400 

Or Peggy Klein  at peggy.klein@holyspiritlubbock.org  (806)698-6400 

Let Mary Ellen or Peggy know if you can assist as a volunteer or sub for our teachers.  



Young Adults 

Contact: Stacy Saultz at stacysaultz@gmail.com  

Young adults in their 20's and 30's meet on Wednesday eve-

nings at 7:30 PM in Room 118. The group participates in 

different studies that cover a variety of faith-related topics. 

Other group activities include Sunday Night Dinners, camping 

and hiking trips, game nights and service projects such as 

serving the homeless and hosting Foster Parents Night-Out.  

What Else Is Going On? 
Groups & Organizations 

Women’s Organization       Young at Heart   Cub Scout & Girl Scouts 

Contact: Val Montielh       Contact: Stephanie Starkovich Information about meeting times 

         coming soon 

Ministries that are fully staffed at this time — but let us know if you’re interested 

• Environment— Meets weekly to create floral arrangements or special decorations for Special Days 

• Funeral Meals—Prepares and serves meals to families following funerals. 

• Lectors— Weekend and Daily Masses 

• Parish Library 

Mom’s Group    Serra Club    St. Vincent de Paul 

    Grief Ministry                    Welcoming Committee 

 
Although Holy Spirit has a core of active and dedicated parishioners, we are always 

looking forward.  There are some groups that come to standstill as leaders move or 

have other demands.  There are other ministries that could make a huge differ-

ence in the ability of our parish to provide a sense of belonging, a sense of family, 

and  the joy of serving others. Could you help us get it off the ground? Do you have 

any ideas? Let us know. Contact Amy at amy@holyspiritlubbock.org or Karen at 

 karen@holyspiritlubbock.org.  

 

Needing to Be Developed 

“We cannot do everything, but that doesn’t mean we should do nothing. We cannot save everyone, 
but that doesn’t mean we shouldn’t save some. Don’t let what you cannot do interfere with what 
you can do.”       The Four Signs of a Dynamic Catholic by Matthew Kelly 
 

mailto:stacysaultz@gmail.com

